
Allen, Meredith
6/27/2014 12:10:18 PM
Raymond Cho (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Response re Measured Event 

Raymond,

PG&E's last measured event was in January 2008 and the CAIDI measure for this Super Storm 
was 780. Attached is information concerning the storm event and PG&E's response.

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-973-2868 (office) 
415-828-5765 (mobile)

SB GT&S 0277953
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